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News from  
our neighbourhood
What’s happening in Division 9

I assure you that I will, at all times, 
act in the best interest of all local 
residents. As a mostly new Council, 
the early focus has been on learning 
so that we can be equipped to 
deal with issues that we face day 
to day such as budgets, planning, 
community issues etc. Ultimately, 
it is my goal to spend less time in 
Council meetings and more time in 
the community. 

I have recently had the pleasure 
of becoming the patron of the 
Capalaba Senior Citizen’s Club. The 
club meets every Friday morning 
beside the Capalaba Library. If you 
would like to join in for a social 
outing and a few laughs each week, 
feel free to contact me and I will 
introduce you to this great group  
of seniors.

I have always said that a 
representative’s job is to represent 
the views of the community, not 
push their own agenda. It is only 
through regular contact with clubs, 
community groups, schools and 
individuals, that Council (and myself 

in particular) can gain a better idea 
on your views and concerns for 
Division 9 and Capalaba.     

As a father of a young family, I have 
been involved in a few of our great 
clubs over the years and have been 
slowly introducing myself to others. 
If, for some reason, you haven’t seen 
me at your club or school yet, please 
feel free to give me a call so that I 
can come and introduce myself. 

If you'd like to keep up to date, 
follow me on facebook  Paul 
Gleeson (Councillor Div 9 - Redlands)

Once again, from my family to yours, 
thank you for your support and for 
giving me this great opportunity. I 
look forward to representing your 
interests for the next four years.

Warm regards

Cr Paul Gleeson

Well, with Council elections over for another four years, I would like to truly thank every 
resident in Division 9 for their support in making me your representative.

What’s on in the Redlands!  
Get ready for the September/October School Holidays. Check out 
Council’s website www.redland.qld.gov.au for activities:
• Library Events/Activities (including Capalaba Library)
• Redland Performing Arts Centre visit http://www.rpac.com.au/
• Parks in the Redlands – including sun-safe spaces/parks 
The Redlands is home to hundreds of multi-purpose parks which offer a 
wide range of facilities. Council is proud to deliver sun-safe parks as part 
of the Shade in the Parks Project.

Cr Paul Gleeson
Tel: 3829 8620   0488 714 030
paul.gleeson@redland.qld.gov.au

Crotona Road, Capalaba – Local 
Area Traffic Management
Improving road and pedestrian safety with 
traffic islands, improved signage, line markings 
and lighting.

$90,000

Banfield Lane Capalaba reconstruction
This planned upgrade goes into design phase 
this financial year.

$30,000

John Fredericks Park carpark
This planned upgrade goes into design phase 
this financial year.

$12,000

John Fredericks Park – shade creation
Planned improvements to the park such as 
shade, trees, seating walls etc. will go into 
concept and design phase this financial year.

$6,747

Upcoming projects


